
Hello, 

My name is Krishan Sahota and I have been contemplating applying for the Governing Board 

for quite some time, and am happy that this opportunity has come up. My eldest daughter is 

currently at Westgate and I have my youngest daughter starting in Sept 2024. I am no stranger 

to all the updates from emails and discussions with my daughter/my daughters peers about 

the school, changes and the future of Westgate. I understand that the last few years have 

been extremely difficult for all our students/families, with modification to the educational 

systems due to Covid-19. I know the School, country and world is slowly managing all these 

demands, expectation and I would be honoured in joining the team that makes this possible 

within Westgate. 

I work for the National Health service (NHS) and currently manage a community mental 

health service, to be specific, mental health in psychosis for young adults. I believe my 

experience in this field would be beneficial for our pupils as well as bringing my knowledge 

of mental health and management to our School when deliberating changes, and how 

these may affect our students/families once applied. 

A bit about me personally, my interests are going out with the family for relaxing walks, 

attending my local gym, enjoying the cinema where possible. Mainly, I like meeting new 

people and venturing into new challenges. I hope that becoming a member of the Governing 

Board would be a challenging but satisfying experience, supporting the school, students, 

carer and parent in as many ways as possible. 

Kind Regards 

Krishan Sahota 

 


